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From Monday 14th -  to Friday 18th, our school all did 

things to do with anti - bullying.  
For the whole of this week, the whole school has been involved: 
 Reception have been doing circles time and stories. 
Year 1 have been decorating cookies. 
Year 2 have been doing badge making. 
Year 3 have been creating poems. 
Year 4 have been creating a joke book and drama. 
Year 5 have been making t-shirts. 
Year 6 have been creating a 
graffiti wall. 
It has been a very fun week, 
and we hope everyone has 
had fun!  

I t is important to be aware of bullying because 

it is NOT NICE TO BE A BULLY!  
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Cross country 
Year 4 and 5 are doing cross country. They have been 

practising a lot and trying their best. The children in-

volved are: Mollie, Tia, Faith, Antonia, Alfie, Emmanuel, 

Lilly, Chloe, Tom, Daniel, Paige and Eddie. So far they 

have done well in the races they have taken part in. We 

wish them luck in the future.  

Year 5 went to Spaceport last Thursday, because they 

are learning about space. While they were there, they 

went on one of the rides called The Space Simulator. 

They had a brilliant day and enjoyed finding out how 

heavy they were on other planets as well as visiting the 

planetarium. 



In September we held a õSkipathonõ, where children were spon-

sored to take part in lots of different skipping activities. We 

raised nearly £1500. We send £1200 to British Heart Foundation 

and the rest we get to keep towards sports in our school.  

Children that raised more than 

£50 were thanked by British 

Heart Foundation by being given 

a digital skipping rope.  

 

On Saturday the 5 th  November, it was 

bonfire night. Lots of people in school 

went to town to see the river of light. 

Someone said, òA Stena line ferry boat 

pulled into the dock on the Wirral side 

blocking the view of many people watch-

ing.ó Someone else said, òIt was good but not the best .ó 

Everyone did really well to take 

part and  we will hopefully continue 

skipping throughout the year.  


